
 

Safer Internet Day: Tuesday 11th February 2020 

Next Tuesday 11th of February is national 'Safer Internet Day'. 

While we believe that every day should be treated as safer internet day, the children will be exploring what it means to be free online and 

whether they are free online. Please see the below template that children can print and draw a picture or write a statement to share what they 

are '#free to be' online. You can share these with us using the school Twitter or Facebook pages and the hashtags #freetobe and 

#saferinternetday. 

Mr McGrath  



 
 

 


